

ENJOY A NIGHT AT THE THEATRE – AND SUPPORT MAIDSTONE MUSEUMS’ FOUNDATION (MMF) WITH EVERY TICKET YOU BUY

HAZLITT THEATRE, MAIDSTONE - TUESDAY NOVEMBER 7, 2023 – 7.3OPM

MMF is one of the charities kindly chosen by the long-established and highly regarded Willington Players to benefit from every ticket sold by the charity for their next production, an entertaining farce Don’t Dress for Dinner. 

For every ticket you buy for £17, MMF will receive £7.36. All monies MMF receive goes to Museum projects.

MMF Trustees warmly invite you, your family, friends, and guests to enjoy an entertaining night at the theatre while at the same time supporting our wonderful Museum.

The more tickets you buy, the more you will help MMF fund better support for Maidstone Museum. THANK YOU

PLEASE ORDER AS SOON AS POSSSIBLE AS TICKETS ARE EXPECTED TO SELL FAST. ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MMF BY OCTOBER 31st. 

EASY WAYS TO BOOK 
 
1. You can order tickets, with cash or cheque, at the Friends’ Shop in Fremlin Walk (open every Friday and Saturday 10am – 3pm
2. You can email your order to MMF Secretary Trevor Sturgess at trevorsturgess@virginmedia.com, stating how many tickets you would like and giving your name and address. Please arrange a bank transfer for the full amount to THE MAIDSTONE MUSEUMS FOUNDATION, 82-61-26, 30117961, using the reference “Your initial + surname + THEATRE”. Once the money has been transferred, he will post the tickets. Or tickets can be held for you to collect from the Friends’ shop (opening times above).
3. Complete the form below and send with your cheque, payable to Maidstone Museums’ Foundation, to Trevor Sturgess at 51 Pennine Way, Downswood, Maidstone, ME15 8UF (telephone: 07793 047863)

NAME…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

ADDRESS………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

I/we would like to order________ticket/s @ £17 each. I/we enclose a 
cheque for £_______    

SIGNED…………………………………………………………..DATE…………………………………

IMPORTANT NOTES

1. Any ticket bought direct from the Hazlitt Theatre will NOT benefit the charity – so please use one of the above methods.
2. If you are unable to see the show on Tuesday November 7th but would like to go on a different day – Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, or Saturday - we may be able to arrange. Please ring Trevor on 07793 047863 to discuss. 
